
Dear Family and Friends, 

I am writing to tell you that God has led me to be a part of a mission trip to Ghana, Af-

rica.  I would like to inform you about the work that I will be going while on this trip, the pur-

pose of this trip, and the partnership that is available to you.  

I have been involved with an on campus ministry for three years at Youngstown State 

University. Intervarsity Christian Fellowship (IVCF) has been going overseas for several years to 

do evangelism outreach in communities throughout Ghana. On May 24- July 21, 2010, myself 

and another student from Youngstown State University will be a part of a team of IVCF students 

traveling to Ghana to partner with Ghanaian students to become an incarnational witnessing 

community. Our aim is to serve and encourage Christian brothers and sisters in Ghana and to 

partner with them in proclaiming the gospel.  We will also work with World Vision’s in their 

year-round  community transformation program.  

We will take part in personal spiritual growth and cross-cultural interaction with fellow 

Christians. The trip will help me grow in my relationship with God, my boldness as a witness, 

and my love for people of various cultures. On past trips many have committed their lives to 

Christ and were ministered to, and hundreds heard a clear presentation of the Gospel.    

Your partnership is a vital part of God’s mission in Africa in two ways.  First, I am a firm 

believer that nothing can be done without the power of God, for that we need much prayer.  I 

would love you to be a prayer partner who will lift us up in prayer as we carry out God’s mis-

sion.  Secondly, I am asking you to consider financial partnership with the work that God is call-

ing me to do in Ghana.  Just as long-term missionaries rely on the generous gifts of God’s people 

to support them, I am relying on people like you to help the Word of God to be spread to Ghana-

ians. The total cost of the mission trip is $3,750 and I have to raise at least $2,000 by April 20, 

2010. You will be participating in leading people to Christ through your gift. Please prayerfully 

consider giving a gift.  All checks should be sent to: 

TaQuaesa Toney 

P.O. Box 183 

Youngstown OH 44501 

Make checks payable to Intervarsity. Checks made payable to IVCF are tax deductible.  

 Or donate online at www.intervarsity.org/donate and searching for TaQuaesa Toney.   

Thank you for so much for you time and consideration. I will be following up with you soon. 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 TaQuaesa Toney 
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Sasha Hill and me will be in Ghana this summer  
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